22 August 2013

The Hon. Luke Foley MLC

Leader of the Opposition in the Legislative Council
Parliament House

Macquarie Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Mr. Foley,

Re: Disallowance of Industrial Relations (Public Sector Conditions of Employment)
Amendment Regulation 2013

| am writing on behalf of the 6200 professional firefighters who make up the membership of
the FBEU to thank you and your party for voting to disallow the O’Farrell Government's
Industrial Relations (Public Sector Conditions of Employment) Amendment Regulfation 2013
in the Legislative Council yesterday. The Regulation would have resulted in actual wage cuts
for firefighters of tens of thousands of dollars over the course of their careers.

After losing the case before a Full Bench of the Industrial Relations Commission of NSW, the
O’Farrell Government sought to get around the decision of the independent umpire by
promulgating this regulation. At the time of writing, they are still threatening to appeal the
IRC's decision, and, if unsuccessful there, have threatened the jobs of thousands of state
public sector workers.

Unfortunately, these bully boy tactics are something of a hallmark of the Government in its
dealings with the public sector. A stark example is their application of the 1.2% labour
expense cost cap, which contrary to their claim that it will only affect “backroom staff and
services” has led to the temporary closure of permanently staffed fire stations in Sydney to
save relatively miniscule amounts of money, and the proposed downgrading of the currently
24 hour staffed Holmesville Fire Station in the Hunter Valley to day shift staffing only.

Once again, the firefighters of NSW appreciate your stance on this issue. Please don’t
hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Sy

Jim Casey
State Secretary

Fire Brigade Employees’ Union (FBEU)
1-7 Belmore Street Surry Hills NSW 2010
Telephone 02 9218 3444  Facsimile 02 9218 3488  E-mail office@fbeunet  Website wwav.fbeu.net
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22 August 2013

The Hon. Fred Nile MLC

Assistant President Legislative Council
Parliament House

Macquarie Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Mr Nile,

Re: Disallowance of Industrial Relations (Public Sector Conditions of Employment)
Amendment Regulation 2013

| am writing on behalf of the 6200 professional firefighters who make up the membership of
the FBEU to thank you and your party for voting to disallow the O’Farrell Government'’s
Industrial Relations (Public Sector Conditions of Employment) Amendment Regulation 2013
in the Legislative Council yesterday. The Regulation would have resulted in actual wage cuts
for firefighters of tens of thousands of dollars over the course of their careers.

After losing the case before a Full Bench of the Industrial Relations Commission of NSW, the
O'Farrell Government sought to get around the decision of the independent umpire by
promulgating this regulation. At the time of writing, they are still threatening to appeal the
IRC's decision, and, if unsuccessful there, have threatened the jobs of thousands of state
public sector workers.

Unfortunately, these bully boy tactics are something of a hallmark of the Government in its
dealings with the public sector. A stark example is their application of the 1.2% labour
expense cost cap, which contrary to their claim that it will only affect “backroom staff and
services” has led to the temporary closure of permanently staffed fire stations in Sydney to
save relatively miniscule amounts of money, and the proposed downgrading of the currently
24 hour staffed Holmesville Fire Station in the Hunter Valley to day shift staffing only.

Once again, the firefighters of NSW appreciate your stance on this issue. Please don't
hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Sy

Jim Casey
State Secretary

Fire Brigade Employees’ Union (FBEU)
1-7 Belmore Street Surry Hills NSW 2010
Telephone 02 9218 3444  Facsimile 02 9218 3488  E-mail office@fbeu.net  Website www fbeu.net
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22 August 2013

The Hon. Robert Borsak MLC
Shooters and Fishers Party
Legislative Council
Parliament House

Macquarie Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Mr Borsak,

Re: Disallowance of Industrial Relations (Public Sector Conditions of Employment)
Amendment Regulation 2013

| am writing on behalf of the 6200 professional firefighters who make up the membership of
the FBEU to thank you and your party for voting to disallow the O’'Farrell Government'’s
Industrial Relations (Public Sector Conditions of Employment) Amendment Regulation 2013
in the Legislative Council yesterday. The Regulation would have resulted in actual wage cuts
for firefighters of tens of thousands of dollars over the course of their careers.

After losing the case before a Full Bench of the Industrial Relations Commission of NSW, the
O'Farrell Government sought to get around the decision of the independent umpire by
promulgating this regulation. At the time of writing, they are still threatening to appeal the
IRC's decision, and, if unsuccessful there, have threatened the jobs of thousands of state
public sector workers.

Unfortunately, these bully boy tactics are something of a hallmark of the Government in its
dealings with the public secter. A stark example is their application of the 1.2% labour
expense cost cap, which contrary to their claim that it will only affect “backroom staff and
services” has led to the temporary closure of permanently staffed fire stations in Sydney to
save relatively miniscule amounts of money, and the proposed downgrading of the currently
24 hour staffed Holmesville Fire Station in the Hunter Valley to day shift staffing only.

Once again, the firefighters of NSW appreciate your stance on this issue. Please don’t
hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

(laney

Jim Casey
State Secretary

Fire Brigade Employees’ Union (FBEU)
1-7 Belmore Street Surry Hills NSW 2010
Telephone 02 9218 3444  Facsimile 02 9218 3488  E-mail office@fbeu.net  Website wwwwv.fbeu.net
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22 August 2013

The Hon. David Shoebridge MLC
Greens Party

Parliament House

Macquarie Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Dear David,

Re: Disallowance of Industrial Relations (Public Sector Conditions of Employment)
Amendment Regulation 2013

| am writing on behalf of the 6200 professional firefighters who make up the membership of
the FBEU to thank you and your party for voting to disallow the O'Farrell Government's
Industrial Relations (Public Sector Conditions of Employment) Amendment Regulation 2013
in the Legislative Council yesterday. The Regulation would have resulted in actual wage cuts
for firefighters of tens of thousands of dollars over the course of their careers.

After losing the case before a Full Bench of the Industrial Relations Commission of NSW, the
O'Farrell Government sought to get around the decision of the independent umpire by
promulgating this regulation. At the time of writing, they are still threatening to appeal the
IRC's decision, and, if unsuccessful there, have threatened the jobs of thousands of state
public sector workers.

Unfortunately, these bully boy tactics are something of a halimark of the Government in its
dealings with the public sector. A stark example is their application of the 1.2% labour
expense cost cap, which contrary to their claim that it will only affect “backroom staff and
services” has led to the temporary closure of permanently staffed fire stations in Sydney to
save relatively miniscule amounts of money, and the proposed downgrading of the currently
24 hour staffed Holmesville Fire Station in the Hunter Valley to day shift staffing only.

Once again, the firefighters of NSW appreciate your stance on this issue. Please don't
hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

ey

Jim Casey
State Secretary

Fire Brigade Employees’ Union (FBEU)
1-7 Belmore Street Surry Hills NSW 2010
Telephone 02 9218 3444  Facsimile 02 9218 3488  E-mail office@fbeu.net  Website wwwv.fbeu.net



